
 
Dear council members of the City of Guelph, 

 
I, a taxpaying resident in the City of Guelph, support a bylaw that prohibits erecting 

temporary or permanent structures or shelters without permission on lands owned 
or occupied by the City of Guelph within the downtown plan geographical area as 
well as prevents any illegal, dangerous or flammable items that might cause 

damage or injury from being brought into this area. 
 

Thank you, 
Ricki and Matt bristow 
 


